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NEVER AGAIN
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82031 at Cashmore’s Yard in 
Newport (Mon) in October 1968.  
With years of life still in her, she 
awaits her inevitable fate and in a 
matter of hours she will have 
joined the ghastly heap of scrap 
towering behind her.  She was the 
last of the class still in existence: 
what a pity we weren’t there to 
rescue her.  This is probably the 
last photograph ever taken of an 
82XXX, and it doesn’t make easy viewing for anyone who loves steam locomotives.

Distressing as this scene is, it was not destined to be the end of the story for these 
useful tanks, which have been described as among the best engines the heritage 
railway movement never had.  At Bridgnorth, sister 82045 is now on the home 
straight and we are in the final phase of raising funds to see the job finished.  
Established income streams will acount  for every part of the build between now 
and mid-2017, except for the firebox with its expensive copper inner skin, copper 
tube plate and complex Belpaire profile.

Please see the reverse of this leaflet to find out how you can help get 82045 on the 
rails and in steam as soon as possible, so that this haunting image will never again 
be the last-known sighting of a Riddles Class 3 2-6-2 tank.

Thank you.

In happier days, Shrewsbury-
allocated 82031 is seen c1957 on 
an Up working over the Severn 
Valley line.  The crew are waiting 
for the green flag at a very 
recognisable Bewdley.
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